From: Nick White < nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 5:09 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value

Dear Associate

Thank you for your email. In the circumstances, the ANMF representatives do not wish to trouble the Commission on Tuesday unnecessarily. Please note that we will now attend the hearing remotely via Microsoft Teams instead of attending the Commission's office.

Regards

Nick White

Principal Lawyer Accredited Specialist (Workplace Relations)



Level 22, 181 William Street Melbourne VIC 3000

T: +61 (3) 9603 3035 F: +61 (3) 9603 3050 DX: 39315 Port Melbourne

E: nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au
W: www.gordonlegal.com.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information or protected by copyright. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, print or use this email or any attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.

Gordon Legal does not accept liability for any loss or damage (whether direct, indirect, consequential or economic) however caused, and whether by negligence or otherwise, which may result directly or indirectly from this email or any attachments (including as a result of your failure to scan this email for viruses or as a result of interference or unauthorised access during communication). In any event, our liability is limited to the cost of re-supplying this communication.

From: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 4:32 PM

To: Nick White <nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>

Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value

OFFICIAL

Dear Mr White,

As the Commission is still closed, we have a shortage of staff in the office and there may not be a spare Commission laptop available to set up in the hearing room.

Kind regards,

MADELEINE CASTLES

Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross President

Fair Work Commission

Tel: 03 8656 4645

Madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au

From: Nick White < nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au >

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 4:24 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value

Dear Associate

Thank you for your email. Is it intended that the ANMF representatives will connect into the hearing via their own laptops?

Regards

Nick White

Principal Lawyer Accredited Specialist (Workplace Relations)



Level 22, 181 William Street

Melbourne VIC 3000

T: +61 (3) 9603 3035 F: +61 (3) 9603 3050

DX: 39315 Port Melbourne
E: nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au
W: www.gordonlegal.com.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information or protected by copyright. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, print or use this email or any attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.

Gordon Legal does not accept liability for any loss or damage (whether direct, indirect, consequential or economic) however caused, and whether by negligence or otherwise, which may result directly or indirectly from this email or any attachments (including as a result of your failure to scan this email for viruses or as a result of interference or unauthorised access during communication). In any event, our liability is limited to the cost of re-supplying this communication.

From: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 4:03 PM

To: Nick White < nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au >

Subject: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value

Good afternoon Mr White,

I refer to the ANMF's attendance at the Commission's Melbourne office on Tuesday 26 February.

It would assist the Commission if the ANMF representatives could bring their own laptops.

Please attend the Commission by no later than 9:15am, an Associate will meet you at the ground floor foyer.

Kind regards,

MADELEINE CASTLES

Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross President

Fair Work Commission

Tel: 03 8656 4645

Madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au